

E-NEWS UPDATE PHARMACY TECHNICIN EDITION

Pharmacy Technician Registration Now Available

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy has begun accepting pharmacy technician registration applications. Per Ohio law, all pharmacy technicians practicing in Ohio must be registered with the Board by April 6, 2018.

Due to the high volume of expected applicants, it is strongly recommended that current technicians apply for registration well in advance of the deadline. An individual that does not have an active registration by April 6, 2018, will be prohibited from practicing as a pharmacy technician.

For more information on the registration process, visit: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/TechFAQ

Registration materials are also available on the Board's Pharmacy Technician Licensing webpage: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/technician

State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy | 77 S. High Street, 17th Floor | Columbus, OH 43215-612